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Canine Pet Rescue Newsletter November 2010

Dear Joanne,

We have so much to be thankful for at
CPR, and I want to be sure to let each
of you know how important your
support has been to CPR this year. 
There are so many of you that donate
your time and resources. We could not
do what we do without all of our
wonderful volunteers and supporters.

We are moving full steam ahead with
the kennel construction. Architectural
drawings almost complete.  We also
received a generous donation of wall
panels to use in the kennel.

I hope  you will think of CPR as you do your Holiday shopping by
registering with IGIVE (link below) so we can receive $$ just by you
surfing and/or shopping through their site.  Its easy and its free! 

Thank you for your continued support of CPR and more importantly,
the dogs.

Sincerely,

Carla Brown
CEO/Founder
Canine Pet Rescue

Bank of America Giving
The  Bank  of  America
Charitable  Foundation
Matching  Gifts  program
encourages  associates  to
contribute  to  qualifying

DONATE TODAY

JOIN MAILING LIST

A special thank you to all
of you that have donated
your time to come out
and walk/play with the
dogs. 

About Canine Pet
Rescue

CPR is a 501c3 non profit
organization as recognized by the
Internal Revenue Code, as a GA
non-profit corporation, and
licensed by the GA Department of
Agriculture.  We operate solely on
the generosity of our supporters.
Your help is greatly appreciated.
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charitable organizations. The program offers a way to double - up to
$5,000 (US) per person each calendar year - associates' cash or
securities contributions to their favorite charitable organizations and
thus improve their communities.

If you know of anyone who works for Bank of America please
ask them if  they would like to contribute to CPR. Pool your
donation with theirs to increase the match!
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